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Quilters’ Connection 

Newsletter:  News & Notes 

  
  
The purpose of the News & Notes column is for members to share news that would be of interest to QC members.  The 
“news” typically includes quilts that have been accepted into juried exhibits, shows, and magazines.  It also includes 
information on gallery exhibits, talks, awards, and recognitions.  “Advertisements” are not accepted.  Basically, ”News & 
Notes” is a way for members to toot their own horns!  Submissions generally come from the member whose quilt is 
being recognized, and sometimes from another member tooting the horn for someone else. 
  
As items are received, the News & Notes volunteer saves the email to a designated file, and then cuts and pastes the 
information into a WORD document.  At about the third week of the month, the information that has been gathered is 
edited and sent to the Newsletter Editor.  If there is a last-minute addition to the News a & Notes column, the entire 
article is sent again with the new information included, so that the Newsletter Editor does not have to edit it into the 
first copy. 
 

 


